
 
 

Press Statement 

Distribution of New Banknotes During Eid Seasons  

 

Tuesday, 14 August 2018: 

On the blessed occasion of Eid Al Adha, CBUAE wishes the UAE leadership, the 

public and all the Arab and Islamic countries many happy returns. Moreover, 

CBUAE confirms that it has provided all banks operating in UAE with new 

banknotes to meet their customers’ needs, in line with UAE’s social traditions during 

Eid Seasons. Furthermore, CBUAE instructed all banks to take necessary 

arrangements to ensure the public’s needs of new banknotes are adequately met, and 

to coordinate with CBUAE to that end.  
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